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As a resident within the Hunter New England Health District I woud have grave concern if the Hunter 
area was separated from that of New England Northwest.  

People living in the more regional areas of New England North West who present with complex or 
urgent medical problems are frequently referred to John Hunter Hospital where .the facilities are 
superb. If this access became no longer readily available the main hospital would be Tamworth 


